
From: "Addleman, Shauna L" <sladdleman@seattleschools.org> on behalf of "Jessee, Wyeth" 
<rwjessee@seattleschools.org> 
Date: Friday, July 10, 2020 at 3:24 PM 
To: Elementary Principals <Elementary_Principals@seattleschools.org> 
Subject: Update - In-Person for Fall 

Good afternoon and happy Friday, 

We wanted to provide an update on in-person learning for early grades after further review of 
the recent intent to enroll, capacity, and staffing data.  Thank you for your patience and 
flexibility as we continue to dial in what is safely possible based on numerous factors and pieces 
of information. 

Approximately 74% of families currently intend for their students to attend school in-person in 
the fall.  Based on this and other data points, the decision has been made that PreK and 
Kindergarten (not first grade) will be in-person 4-5 days per week in the fall, for families that 
select that option. 

We will provide more detailed information and data over the upcoming weeks, but we wanted 
to provide this brief and critical update as soon as we could. 

Take care and have a good weekend. 

 
 
Wyeth Jessee 

Chief of Schools and Continuous Improvement 

rwjessee@seattleschools.org 

T: 206.252.0067 

2445 3rd Ave S Seattle, WA  98134 
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